Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong
Limited take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation
as to its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any
loss howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this
announcement.

This announcement is for information purposes only and does not constitute an invitation or
offer to acquire, purchase or subscribe for securities nor is it calculated to invite any such
offer or invitation. In particular, this announcement does not constitute and is not an offer to
sell or a solicitation of any offer to buy securities in Hong Kong, the United States or
elsewhere.

Securities may not be offered or sold in the United States absent registration or an exemption
from such registration requirement. Any public offering of securities in the United States will
be made by means of a prospectus that would be obtained from the issuer or selling security
holder and that would contain detailed information regarding the company and management,
as well as financial statements,

FAR EAST CONSORTIUM INTERNATIONAL LIMITED

(Incorporated in the Cavman Islands with limited liability)
Website: http:/iwww. fecil.com.hk

(Stock Code: 35)
Clarification

In view of the recent news report in relation to the Company, the Company would like to
clarify the followings:

e  There is no shareholding relationship between the Company and Far East Holdings
International Limited (*Far East Holdings”. HKEx stock code: 36).

e  The Company has no business relationship with Far East Holdings and the operations of
the Company are completely independent from that of Far East Holdings.

e The recent announcement made by Far East Holdings is unrelated to the Company.

The Company has been informed by Tan Sri Dato” David Chiu, the Chief Executive Officer
and the Deputy Chairman of the Company, that he has resigned as a non-executive director of
Far East Holdings with immediate effect.

By Order of the Board of
Far East Consortium International Limited
Mok Kwai Pui Bill
Chief Financial Officer and
Company Secretary

Hong Kong, 7 September 2010



